Dear ISTEPup Organization

I write to extend my heartfelt gratitude to your esteemed organization for the unwavering support you have provided me from the beginning of my studies until the successful completion of my diploma in Pharmaceutical Sciences. Your assistance has been a great pillar in my academic journey, and I remain deeply appreciative of your generosity and commitment to my growth.

I am pleased to inform you that I have completed my studies and did my very best in all academic requirements. The final results are expected to be released in October this year, and I am hopeful for positive outcomes.

In line with the requirements of the Tanzania Pharmacy Council, after receiving results, it is mandatory for all diploma graduates to undertake the professional licensing examinations. Upon successful completion, one is awarded a provisional license which permits them to work and serve as a pharmaceutical personnel both within the country and internationally.

With this in mind, I kindly seek your continued support as I prepare to pursue this next important stage of my professional journey. Your assistance will not only enable me to acquire my pharmaceutical license but also empower me to contribute effectively to the healthcare sector.

Once again, I sincerely thank you for believing in me and investing in my future. I look forward to keeping you updated on my progress.

Yours faithfully,

Fredy Joseph Nyakutu.